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To	The	NSW	Upper	House.	
	
I	am	a	solar	user,	and	believe	that	there	should	be	more	NSW	government	and	
Federal	government	subsidies	to	encourage	the	use	of	rooftop	solar	systems.	
Rooftop	solar	systems	are	providing	free	energy	for	the	electricity	retailers,	and	
they	then	on-sell	that	resource	at	a	huge	profit.	A	fair,	legislated,	minimum	feed-
in-tariff	should	be	established,	so	that	solar	owners	are	compensated	for	their	
input	into	the	grid.	
I	believe	the	NSW	government	has	a	responsibilty,	for	future	generations,	to	
develop	renewable	energy	alternatives,	for	NSW	and	rooftop	solar	systems	are	
an	important	part	of	that	solution.	
Thank	you.	
Chris	Jones
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